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Mai Vang

From: Tanya Panzer
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 9:47 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: FW: 463 Forest St

Please see below and set up a TA to delete. Thank You 
 

From: Vicki Sheffer <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 9:45 AM 
To: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 463 Forest St 
 
If this has already been set up in assessments, then yes, please send the request to Mai to delete since the owner 
never received the notification. Thank you, Tanya. 
 
Vicki 
 

From: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 9:23 AM 
To: Vicki Sheffer <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 463 Forest St 
 
So should I send something to Mai Vang to have J2502T/258505 deleted? 
 

From: Vicki Sheffer <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 9:01 AM 
To: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 463 Forest St 
 
No SA(s) were sent. Two Work Orders sent. 
 

From: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 8:31 AM 
To: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vicki Sheffer <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 463 Forest St 
 
No worries, I will see if Vicki finds anything. 
 

From: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 8:29 AM 
To: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vicki Sheffer <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 463 Forest St 
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Maybe Vicki can find it. Maybe it never got sent out. I did the work in Amanda like I normally do, Im not sure what 
happened. Maybe we have to eat the assessment. Im not sure, Im sorry, I will take the blame. 
 

From: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 8:23 AM 
To: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vicki Sheffer <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 463 Forest St 
 
The owner is requesƟng the leƩer before he pays the assessment fee. What should I tell them?  
 

From: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:22 AM 
To: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vicki Sheffer <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 463 Forest St 
 
Im not seeing it either. Its showing in Amanda that it was generated and sent, not sure what happened. 
 

From: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 10:13 AM 
To: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vicki Sheffer <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 463 Forest St 
 
I can’t find the original SA LeƩer that was sent to the owner for Tall Grass and Weeds done on 6/14/2024. 
 
Tanya J Panzer 
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